
At the 2019 USS Providence Association CL82/CLG-6 Reunion, a proposal was made to establish a  
scholarship program to assist its members’ children, grandchildren, and great grandchildren who plan to  
continue their education in college or vocational school programs. A three member scholarship  
committee was established as well as $1200 of initial contributions to the program. The scholarship  
program will be administered by the USS Providence Association Scholarship Committee who will select  
a recipient from applicants annually and award $2000 to the student. Details concerning the scholarship  
program and the application form can be found on the USS Providence Association website. The  
scholarship program shall be funded through contributions from the Association’s members and the  
general public. Continuation of the scholarship program will be contingent upon sufficient funding  
required to support the program. Contributions can be sent to the Treasurer of the USS Providence  
Association with a stipulation that it be applied to the scholarship fund. 


